
SAN FRANCISCO 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

Earlier this year the Historic Preservation Commission (HPC) requested an informational 

presentation on the proposed project at 5400 Geary Boulevard, the Alexandria Theater. That 
hearing has been scheduled for December 1, 2010 and the Project Sponsor (Sponsor) has 

submitted the following materials for your review. Please note that there is no required action of 

the HPC in regards to this project. 

DATE: 	 November 22, 2010 

TO: 	 Historic Preservation Commission 

FROM: 	 Timothy Frye, Acting Preservation Coordinator, (415) 575-6822 

RE: 	 Informational Presentation on 5400 Geary Boulevard 

1650 Mission St 
Suite 400 
San Francisco, 
CA 94103-2479 

Reception: 
415.558.6378 

Fax: 
415.558.6409 

Planning 
Information: 
415.558.6377 

www.sfptanning.org  




































































